Hematology Lab Meeting.
 
8/22/2019 @ 9:00 am 

	Present:	 Pat Gelineau



Announcement: 

Welcome to our new employee Irma.

DPH is here this week and the inspection has been going well for Hematology. DPH still has some inspectors around that will be checking the environment of care. You could be questioned on where fire extinguishers are and our fire safety exit plan. Make sure lab coats and gloves are on.  

 Beth Jakiela has a countdown going on until next week Wednesday the 28th which is her last day.  

[bookmark: _GoBack] Know your numbers is wrapping up by Aug. 31. Your mandatory training in LMS is due by September 15th. If this is not complete  reviews in November will be affected.

Donna Fico has been working here for 40 years Yay!!!

	
